Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
St. Petersburg Fume Hood Upgrade REVISED

BID NO: FWC 18/19-26C REVISED
TITLE: St. Petersburg Fume Hood Upgrade REVISED

FOR: The intent of this Invitation to Bid(ITB) is to obtain competitive pricing for Fume Hood Upgrades at Florida Wildlife Research Institute(FWRI), in accordance with the contract documents and chapter 255 of the Florida Statutes.

SEALED BIDS WILL BE PUBLICLY OPENED AND READ ALOUD ON:

DATE AND TIME: November 14, 2018, 3:00 p.m.

Location: Florida Fish & Wildlife Conservation Commission, 2590 Executive Center Circle East, Suite 100, Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Please follow the steps below to review the advertisement:  

• Click on: http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu
• Click on: Search Advertisements

• Under Agency, select the “Fl. Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission” from the drop down box

• Scroll to the bottom of the page and click on “Initiate Search”

• Click on the solicitation number FWC 18/19-26C Revised.  This will allow you to view the advertisement for this solicitation

• At the bottom of the advertisement, there is a list of Downloadable Files for the Advertisement

• Click on the link for each file

For an electronic copy of construction plans and all other associated documents please email a completed Confidentiality Exemption Form (Attachment A) to Bryan Tucker the Procurement Manager at bryan.tucker@myfwc.com.

PURCHASING MANAGER: (Direct questions to the following) Bryan Tucker, Procurement Manager, Florida Fish & Wildlife Conservation Commission, Tallahassee Purchasing Office, 2590 Executive Center Circle, Tallahassee, Florida 32301, Phone: (850)488-6551, bryan.tucker@myfwc.com.
